
Christmas with volunteers in FECDiE schools 

Secondary schools 

Advent project 

In the Advent week, the volunteers prepared a very interesting project called “Take a good 
direction”. Each Advent week, the students had to draw a colored arrow with a task written 
on it that had to be done within the next week. Interesting tasks included, among others, 
singing a carol, dancing in the middle of the class with a friend, passing positive words to 
someone, giving up long sitting in front of the computer during the evening and instead 
talking to a friend, etc. We all had fun and the time before Christmas just seemed to be  
passing faster ☺ 
 
 

          

                                           


